
As the prospective buyer of Rivers Edge Restaurant, and my oldest son being the general manager there for several years, we have 
personally seen the devastation to 41 employees as they all struggle to pay their bills and scramble to find jobs during the 
“pandemic.”  Not to mention what it’s going to be like trying to re-open and staff the restaurant once the restrictions lift.  It’s our 
opinion and experience that the Governors actions were prejudicial towards restaurants.  We could have met the minimum 
distancing guidelines that were afforded to other retailers.


